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Tilton-Northfield Fire & EMS 
2021 Fire Station Building Committee Meeting 

 
 Meeting Called By: 2021 FSBC Date, Time: 09/12/2022, 5:30 PM 
 Transcribed By: Beth Joslin Location: Tilton Town Hall 
    Downstairs Meeting Room 
    257 Main Street 
    Tilton NH 

Call to Order 
Kevin Cate called the meeting to order at 5:31 PM. 

Attendance 
Commissioner Jon Cilley, Kevin Waldron, Firefighter Derek Farrell, Call Firefighter Matt Auger, 
Kevin Cate, Tim Sattler, Lisa Martin, Paul Blaisdell and Chief Michael Sitar 
Attending by phone:  

Meeting Minutes 
April 27, May 9, and July 11, 2022 Meeting Minutes 
Minutes were tabled till the next meeting. 

New Business 
Sanborn Road 
Kevin C discussed attending the Commissioners’ meeting on September 8th and the result being 
that the Building Committee will be paused while the option of building a station at Sanborn 
Road next to the police station is investigated. Kevin C added that they will not meet again till 
that option has been investigated and if that is the course the Commissioners decide to pursue 
that he will not be continuing with the process. 
Commissioner Cilley shared that the Town of Tilton Selectmen approached them about the 
property recently and discussed the Commissioners’ thought process in making their decision. 
Kevin W predicted Northfield will push to separate itself from the Fire District again if the 
headquarters is at Sanborn Road. Kevin C commented that he sees it being a Manville Road 
situation all over again.  
Paul asked what the plans were given for. Chief Sitar discussed the plans and the 
Commissioners’ charge for him to get some basic costs from a consultant for each plan. 
Adjournment 
Kevin C adjourned the meeting at 5:41 P.M. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Beth Joslin 
Beth Joslin 
Office Clerk 
Next Meeting Date, Time, Place:  TBD 
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